Water Solutions, Inc.

April 12, 2007

Mr. P. Kelly Starnes

Oregon Water Resources Department
725 Summer Street NE, Suite A
Salem, Oregon 97301-1271

RE:  Application for Water Right Transfer
Water Right Permit No. G-16146 (Application No. G-15974)
City of Prineville

Kelly:

On behalf of the City of Prineville, please find enclosed an Application for Permit Amendment
for the City of Prineville’s water right permit G-16146. The City has enclosed a check totaling
$1,050 for payment of the application filing fee.

The City is currently constructing the second point of appropriation (Airport Well 2) listed on the
permit, which will allow the City to fully develop the groundwater appropriation authorized by
the permit. The City is applying to make a change to the points of appropriation listed on the
permit and to revise the authorized place of use to encompass the City’s water service area in its
entirety.

If you have any questions regarding the enclosed application or the information contained in
therein, please call me at (503) 239-8799. Thank you for your assistance and I look forward to
hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,
GSI Water Solutions, Inc.

Thot € Lot

Theodore Ressler, RG
Project Hydrogeologist

Enclosures: Copy of email approving submission of a map of non-standard size and scale
Application for Permit Amendment
Check totaling $1,050 for necessary filing fees
CD with Adobe PDF file of complete application and Excel table of place of use T-R-S-QQ

e Adam Sussman — GSI Water Solutions, Inc.
Jerry Brummer — City of Prineville
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